
VALLEY VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

 

 

October 1st, 2018 

 

Dear Valley View Parents/Guardians,  

 

Valley View Elementary School currently has three, two-year positions open on our School Site Council for 

parent/guardian representation. The council exists to assist the school in matters pertaining to its educational 

programs and safety. It is comprised of five parents/guardians and five staff members. All parents/guardians are 

invited to submit the below application for candidacy to one of the three open positions to be put to a community vote.  

 

If you are interested, please complete the form below and return it to school by Friday, October 5th along with a few 

sentences describing why you would like to serve on the council. We will collect the names of all interested parents 

and send ballots home in Thursday folders on October 11. 

 

Sincerely, 

Principal Shari Anderson 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to be considered as a candidate for Valley View School Site Council for the 2018-2020 school years. 

 

Parent/guardian name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child(ren) ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Brief description of why you would like to be a School Site Council Member: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For staff use: Date received ________________________  


